
                                                       
  
                                                                
                                                                    
                                                                   
 
 
Glenbard West drama offers child’s view of holocaust 
 
 
Glenbard West High School will present  “I Never Saw Another Butterfly,” a haunting 
drama that recounts the Holocaust from the perspective of its youngest victims  -- the 
children.   
 
The show will be presented at 7:30 p.m. Wednesday through Friday, April 26 through 
28.  Tickets are $5.  Glenbard West is located at 670 Crescent Blvd. in Glen Ellyn. 
 
Celeste Raspanti’s “I Never Saw Another Butterfly” tells the story of one of the 15,000 
children who passed through Terezin, a military post set up as a ghetto during World War 
II.  It was a stopping-off place on the way to Auschwitz.  The play is based on these 
children’s poems and drawings, which were recovered and published in a book by the 
same name. 
 
For further information, please call (630) 469-8600. 
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